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The	exhibit,	The	State	of	Water,	is	up	and	running	in	City	Hall.	It	is	a	strong	show,	
featuring	bog	photographs	by	Meg	Ojala.	Nine	other	artists	are	showing	works	
ranging	from	prints	to	a	silk	painting	with	collage,	oil,	cold	wax,	and	acrylic	
paintings,	pastel	drawings	and	photographs.		
	
Thanks	to	the	expansion	of	criteria	from	artists	who	live	within	the	Northfield	
school	district	to	artists	who	live	and/or	work	within	the	school	district,	5	artists,	
who	have	not	here‐to‐for	exhibited	in	City	Hall	are	included.			
	
The	reception	will	be	held	from	5	–	6	on	June	11,	just	prior	to	the	City	Council	
meeting.		
	
Thanks	to	Rob	Shanilac	for	the	labels,	Kathy	Rush	for	managing	the	poster,	the	
application	process,	and	the	letters	of	acceptance,	to	Heather	for	being	a	huge	part	
of	everything.		
	
This	exhibit	runs	through	December	31,	2019.	
	
Submitted	by	Jill	Ewald	
	


